
Dear Parents,  

The highlight of our week was our trip to Gametime Playtime where children had a fantastic time gaming and 
experiencing the virtual reality rooms. We also took part in a Picture News day online workshop and children loved 
designing an alternative world game. We are really enjoying practising the play. Please remind your child to bring 
their costumes and props into school. 

English –The children enjoyed learning about the features of a newspaper and they planned and created a 
newspaper article in a group. 
 
Spelling - This week’s focus was common exception words: hindrance, marvellous, guarantee, foreign, immediately, 
mischievous, interfere, leisure, frequently, muscle. Please encourage your child to learn the words and use them in 
sentences.  
 
Maths –We have been learning about ratio and proportions. Children enjoyed learning how to work our ratio and 
used their skills to do some problem solving.  

Please see the monthly challenges from our Maths Ambassadors: 

  

Topic –In History, the children are still learning about Victorians and they used historical sources to find out about 
the Victorian period. We also studied about Sir Luke Fildes and his paintings.  
In Science, The children described the effects of drugs and lifestyle on how the body functions when it’s under the 
influence of a drug such as caffeine.  
 
Art/DT- The children created a background of collage of their chosen animal which they finished with eyes and nose.   
 
Jewish Studies – Some children have been completing their Visual Torah projects and starting to work on their Ko-
sher Apprentice project where they have to design a new kosher snack as well as create the marketing for it. The 
children applied what they had learnt during Enterprise week.  We are entering all the new snacks into a competition 
run by Tribe for all Jewish schools.  
 
Ivrit – Last week’s play, Me and the Lane, was absolutely amazing and the children thoroughly enjoyed it. They spoke 
about what they had learnt in the play and we started a new topic of food and preparing for a picnic. 
 
Reminders: 

 Please ensure your child brings their PE kit every Monday and they can take them home to wash on Friday. 
Our PE days are Tuesday and Wednesday.  

 Please remind them to bring their blue diary with them every day.  

 Recorders and library books must be in school on Fridays. 

 Also a reminder about jewellery – no jewellery should be worn to school. Earrings should be plain studs only 
and only one earring in each ear. Boys must be wearing kippot and tzitsit.  

 
Our week’s attendance was 94.64%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%. 

Shabbat Shalom, 

The Year 6 team 


